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The FBI is declining to release at least 15,000 pages of documents related to the now deceased
prime suspect in the 2001 anthrax attacks despite lingering suspicions that the bureau has
accused the wrong man.

But David M. Hardy, the section chief of the FBI's records management division, notified
McClatchy that his office could not immediately release the records because there were
"investigative leads still open" and the FBI needed to withhold the documents in order to protect
confidential sources, privacy, law enforcement techniques and a suspect's right to a fair trial. 
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http://www.mcclatchydc.com/244/story/53305.html

